
LEGAL NOTICE  
TOWN OF PLAINVILLE 

CHARTER REVISION COMMISSION  
MAY 23, 2023 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Charter Revision Commission will hold a public 
hearing at 5:30pm on Tuesday, May 23, 2023, in the Plainville Public Library Auditorium to 
comment on the following: 

 
1. Completed Draft Report 

 
The Draft Report is available on the Town’s website at www.plainvillect.com and copies at the 
Plainville Library and the Town Clerk’s office 
 
Dated at Plainville, Connecticut this 19th day of May 2023. 

Charter Revision Commission 

By, Cindy A. Porrini, Town Clerk 


